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January 12, 2006

<<_COMPANY_

>><<_STREET1_

>><<_STREET2_

>><<_CITY_>><<, _STATE_>><< _POSTAL_>>" \l 1033 \c 0 \e "" 
Mr. Adelbert Ruiz

1722 East Lincoln Park Place

Carmel, IN 46033


<<_AFTER_ ,>>" \l 1033 \e "Dear Sir or Madam:" 
Dear Mr. Ruiz,

Our records indicate that you last received service on your vehicle 6 months ago.  Please call to schedule an appointment for another tune-up at your earliest convenience.
Your vehicle is a major investment.  We know you depend on it to get you where you need to go.  You can depend on our mechanics to give it the attention it needs.  We look forward to serving you again soon.

Sincerely,
Ray Fleischner
Service Manager
42 South percy place • indianapolis, In • 46112
Phone: (317) 555-0805 • Fax: (317) 555-0809
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